
December 29, 2020

Dear Cheverus Community,

This week we learned that a third member of our community has tested positive for COVID-19. Because 
of the Christmas break and the remote learning days that preceded it, the person who has tested positive 
was not on campus during the contagious period, and therefore contact-tracing is not required. We are 
writing merely to inform you of this case in the spirit of transparency. We also believe it is worth noting 
that none of the three cases we have reported over the past month are related to one another, nor do we 
believe that any of these cases was contracted on our campus. As always, nothing is more important to us 
than the safety of our students, faculty and staff, and we are grateful for the trust you have placed in us. If 
you have any questions regarding the content of this letter, please contact me directly at 
moran@cheverus.org.

Peace,
John Moran
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